
Barham Parish Council – August 2019 InTouch Report 
 
The village sign has now been fully restored.  Thanks to Raggle Taggle for this exceptional 
piece of craftsmanship. 
 
At the recent police & parish forum the parish council was made aware of residents concerns 
regarding parking on Thornhill Road.  The parish council is in the process of following this 
up. 
 
Telec Networks limited have sent a letter to say that Barham Church Lane will be closed 
from Monday 19th August to Friday 23rd August.  The closure is from the junction of Norwich 
Road heading East to the junction of Coopers Road, Church Lane.  During the period of 
closure traffic will be diverted via Church Lane, Barham Green, Bells Cross Road, Main 
Road, B1078, Rectory Road, Sandy Hill, Norwich Road and vice versa.  Please refer to 
www.roadworks.org reference: BC005MU1WSEP00WALGLJ2T01 to view the diversion 
route.  If you have any questions you can call them on 01473 557570. 
 
Residents are reminded that the dog waste bins should be used for dog waste and not for 
the disposal of nappies, as has recently been reported on Kirby Rise. 
 
Barham Parish Councils next meeting is a full council meeting on Monday 2nd September at 
7.30pm in Claydon and Barham Village Hall where there will be a representative from Suez 
Wasteplant in attendance to tell us about their future plans. 
 
If you would like specific topics discussed at a meeting then please email the Parish Clerk.  
The agendas have to be published at least 3 clear working days before the meeting date, 
therefore, any items received after this time would then be added to the next full council 
meeting. 
 
Barham Parish Council 
Parish Clerk – Jo Culley 
Tel: 07958402335 
Email: barhampc@outlook.com   

http://www.roadworks.org/

